
Dinsrnore 
ATTO R N E Y  S 

Kerry W. Ingle 

kerry.ingle@dinslaw.com 
502-540-2354 

January 9,2006 

Beth O'Donnell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Cornmission 
of the Commonwealth of Kentucky 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Franltfoi-t, Kentucky 40602 

Re: Application of Bluegrass Wireless LLC for issuance of a Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity to Construct a Cell Site (NOR WOOD) in Rural Service 
Area #6 (PULASKI) of the Commonwealth of Kentucky, Case No. 2005-00438 

Dear Ms. O'Doimell: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Public Service Commission of the 
Commonwealth of Kentucky (tlie "Coinmission") that Bluegrass Wireless LLC filed its 
application with respect to the above matter on December 7,2005. 

On December 8, 2005 and December 2 1, 2005, the Cornmission sent its standard notice 
to the following seven (7) individuals, each of whom have sent letters of concern regarding tlie 
proposed construction, informing them that they have 10 days upon receipt of the Commission's 
notice to formally request full intervention in this matter. The individuals whom were sent 
notice on December 8 and December 2 1 , 2005 are as follows: 

1. Marion and Mary Shepherd (1 2/2 1/05) 

2. Richard Husted (12/21/05) 

3. Mildred Spears (1 2/2 1 /05) 

4. Rick and Debbie Foster (12/21/05) 

5.  Doug Spears (12/08/05) 
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We would request that the Commission send its standard notice to the remaining 
individuals that have sent in letters of concern to the Commission prior to Bluegrass Wireless 
filing its application in this matter. 

Attached, please find a copy of the standard notice that the Commission could send out. 

Thank you, and if you have any questions with respect to this matter, please call me or 
John E. Selent. 

Very truly yours, 

KI 
Enclosure 

106624~1 

Dimmore 



RE: Case No. 2005-00438 
Bluegrass Wireless LLC 

Dear 

This is in response to your letter received on [insert date] regarding your concerns in the 
case referenced above. Your letter is being treated as an official letter of concern and will be 
placed in the case file of this proceeding. The Commission will take your concerns into 
consideration in its review and decision in this matter. 

If you wish to participate further in the proceeding, you must request, in writing, "full 
intervention" with the Commission within 10 days of receiving this letter. 

You may view Orders and data request issued by the Commission on our website 
http ://psc, ky . gov. 

Thank you for your letter of interest and concern in this matter. 


